
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
DECEMBER 2022 
6 Dec Presentation Day (via Zoom) 

 
28 & 31 Jan School Development Days (teachers and 

staff only) 
9 Dec 
 

Year 6 Farewell 1 Feb Years 1 - 6 commence 
 

13 Dec Whole School Assembly (via Zoom)  

14 Dec Semester 2 Reports sent home 

16 Dec 
 

Last day for students 

17 Dec 
 

Only office staff on school site 

 

 

 

 

The Facta 

Deeds Not Words Facta  
Non Verba 

Term 4 – Week 8 (26th November 2021) 

 
 

Concord Public School – 66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 
Tele:  (02) 9744 8427 or (02) 9744 8452 – Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

 
 



 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Congratulations to all candidates for the 2022 captaincy 
I could not have been a prouder principal this past week. Ms Doualetas, Ms Zhang and I had the privilege of 
interviewing candidates as part of the 2022 captaincy process. Out of all the candidates that were interviewed, 
7 students reached the next level. This involved presenting a speech to the whole school, as to why they should 
be School Captain or Vice-captain. To all the students who took part in the process, we are enormously proud 
of you. The ideas that you presented were of a very high standard and I commend you on your courage and 
delivery, and particularly on your passion and commitment to Concord Public School. No matter what the 
outcome, all students who took part should be enormously proud of themselves!  
The outcome of the voting process will be announced on Presentation Day on Monday 6th November. 
 
Semester 2 reports 
A reminder that reports this semester will be a one-page report, including comments related to learning from 
home in Term 3 and face-to-face learning at school in Term 4.  The report will include Mathematics, English 
and a general comment, as well as a reflection from each student of their own learning. Reports will be issued 
to students on Tuesday 14th December. If you require 2 copies or if you prefer to pick up your child’s report 
yourself, please contact the school office. 
 
Kindergarten – class of 2022 
After lots and lots of uncertainty, we were finally able to welcome our kindergarten students into our school 
this week, as part of their orientation program. Their smiles, their energy and their excitement were just a joy 
to watch as they confidently walked through the school gates of “big school”. Welcome to Concord Public 
School, Kindergarten! We are so happy to have you at our school! 
 
Supporting student-voice and student-led initiatives 
One of my favourite parts of being a principal is being approached by students with new ideas and initiatives 
for our school. When students approach me, they come well prepared with USBs, powerpoints, flyers and 
research backed information, putting their ideas forward, always in the best interest of the students and the 
school. The last 3 whole school initiatives – Spooktacular Friday, PJ Friday and Eco-friendly Tuesday have come 
from our students. They have organised each event and designed each flyer. I’m sure you’ve noticed their 
names at the bottom of each letter sent home.  This coming Tuesday, we acknowledge “Eco- friendly Tuesday” 
where students are encouraged to limit their disposable rubbish. In preparation for this day, the event 
organisers Harrison H. (6D) and Ryan P. (6D), presented a powerpoint to every class, outlining the impact that 
rubbish has on our environment. We look forward to wearing an item of green clothing to acknowledge this 
all important topic. Thank you, Harrison and Ryan! 
 
It’s hard to believe that we have come to the final 3 weeks of the 2021 school year. Our planning for 2022 has 
already begun. We are evaluating school programs, analysing data, collating student and community feedback 
and forming temporary class structures. Even though our end of year events will look different yet again this 
year, we are working hard to ensure that you, our community are connected as best as possible and most 
importantly, that our students end this school year on a positive note. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Principal’s Message 



 

 
 

I look forward to connecting with many of you in the coming weeks, even if it’s with a wave at the Stanley 
Street gate at 3pm!  
 
Thank you, once again for your ongoing support. 

 
 

Anna Vountoulas 
Principal 
Concord Public School 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Kindergarten Enrolments - 2022 
 
Although we are unable to have our community on site at the moment, to introduce them to our wonderful 
school, we have lots of creative ways of communicating and giving them snapshots of what our school looks 
like and how it operates. 
 
If you or someone you know would like more information about our school or have a child ready 
to commence Kindergarten in 2022, here are our contact details below: 
 
Our school’s contact details: 
Phone numbers: 9744-8427 or 9744-8452 
Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
We are currently taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2022. 
 
Alternatively, you can fill-out the enrolment form online. Please call our office staff on ways to access the 
online form. 

 
 

2022 Kindergarten Enrolments 

Principal’s Message, Continued 



 

022 KinderEnrolments 

We need assistance in our planning for next year. The school's staffing entitlements and funding are 
dependent upon student population at the start of 2022.  

If you are moving or going on an extended family holiday and your child/ren will not be starting at the 
commencement of the new school year (on Tuesday, 1st February 2022), please notify the school office as 
soon as possible, preferably in writing or via the school's email address, concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Three Class Awards = 1 Principal’s Award 

Three Principal’s Awards = 1 Principal’s Pennant 

Note:  Class Awards and/or Principal’s Awards must be handed to the front 

office 2 days prior to the date of Assembly. 

 

 

Princip 
 

The Assembly dates for Term 4 are now scheduled for: 
 

Week 11 – Monday, 13th December at 2:30pm via Zoom. 
 

Links to each event will be sent out before the date. 
 
 

Planning for 2022 

Principal’s Awards / Pennant Process 
 

Term 4 Assembly Dates 



 

Congratulations ….             
To the following students who have received a  
Principal Award or Principal Pennant. 

Principal’s Awards Principal’s Pennant 

KS  

Branko T, Jerry L, Te Ahoroa H, Caoilfhionn P, 
Matilda S, April H, Edward E 

1/2A  

Jacobie B 

K/1D  

Leon G, Alby B, Flynn M 

3PA  

Dounia I 

1D  

Reid N 

5M  

Lily A, Joanne B 

1/2A 

Libby D, Bianca McL, Grace B, Ruby J, Yusuf Q 

5/6S  

David G 

2T 

Aoibheann P, Skye McF, Abigail T, Everly D, Sophia S 

6D  

Gabriella G 

3PA 

Dounia I, Iyla M 

 

3/4M  

Jennifer P, Christina C, Alfie A, Jackson M, Adam G, 
Eunice Y, Levi I 

4Z  

Kai H-P, Edie B, Elliana M 

5M  

Tom H 

5/6S  

Oscar L 

6D  

Gabriella G 

 

 



  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help us keep our schools COVID-19 safe. 

• Keep your kids at home if they’re unwell and get them tested 
• Remind your kids to sanitise or wash their hands regularly 
• Kids in year 7+ must wear a mask indoors, and masks are strongly encouraged for primary aged 
students 

Despite the highly contagious Delta variant, most kids diagnosed with COVID-19 during the current 
outbreak have had mild or no symptoms. Only 2% of those cases had to be hospitalised (National 
Centre for Immunisation Research and Surveillance). 

Under the public health order, all education and care workers, including teachers and education 
providers, must be fully vaccinated by 8 November 2021. To help protect our kids while they’re at 
school, all school staff are required to wear masks indoors. 

Help us keep kids in the classroom! 

More: https://www.ncirs.org.au/…/covid-19-and-children-frequently… 

NSW Department of Education 
 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chess 



 

 
 

 

Payment 

When making a payment online you can pay up to 3 DAYS before the due date of the payment. This is due 
to online transactions taking 48 hours to process. 

Other payment methods such as cash or cheque can also be sent to the front office and placed in the blue 
box labelled “School Post”. 

Please note that we do not accept online payment for uniform or canteen orders. Please see the uniform 
or canteen order form for payment details. 

Permission Notes 

If you have more than one child we need to have a note for each child, not all on one note please. 

Change of Contact/Address details 

Please inform the office immediately if you have changed your contact or address details, so we can contact 
you in case of an emergency. 

Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines 

If you give permission for your child to ride a bicycle or scooter to and/or from school and store it on the 
school grounds, please carefully read and sign the ‘Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines’ document (obtained 
from the Front Office). These signed forms are to be returned to the office. Once we have received the 
signed documentation, the school will record that your child has permission from you to ride to school. 
Please see the office for details. 

 

 

 

 

  

Message from the Office 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you aware that we are on Twitter? 
Follow us and see what is happening at Concord Public School 

 

 Concord Public School 
66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 

Email:  concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Ph:  02 9744 8427 
 

 

Concord Public School on Twitter 


